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DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICS 

Mar eh 21, 1975 

Dr. 0. W. Phi1lipson 
British Institute in Eastern Africa 
The ~sion House, Chiromo 
P. 0. Box 47680 
Nairobi, KeUJa 

( AFRICA 

Dear Dr. Phi11ipson: 

Please excuse the oversight in not giving you the P-no. for the 
Gobedra results that were sent to you en March 3. The number is P-2238. 

We have received the additional samples from Dr. Chittick and will 
process them as soon as possible. 

Sincerely yours,_,l 
Eh:z.~~~ 

Elizabeth K. Ralph 
Radiocarbon Laboratory 
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